
                                     

 

Parental information regarding home learning  

Thank you for accessing our home learning which has been prepared for an unavoidable school closure. 

We understand that home learning cannot replace the quality of learning that your child receives at our school but 

the focus has been on creating set of daily activities and projects which all children can access at home.  

These resources have been dated by individual class teachers to provide guidance on what should be covered when.  

We have also supplied workbooks for children to complete at home and an exercise book for any project work –if 

required. All unused resources and reading books must be returned when school re-opens. 

The learning project resources have been developed by the Robin Hood MAT in Birmingham who have kindly shared 

them within the education community to allow them to be adapted and improved by individual schools to suit their 

pupils which we have done. 

As a parent your first step is to download the grid or project (these will be added to over time) and begin to 

following it. The aim is for your child to complete a minimum of two hours learning a day but this is very much 

parental choice and you may wish your child to do more. 

What happens if my child finds learning too difficult? 

Rest assured ALL children find elements of learning challenging at times so try not to worry if your child becomes 

stuck and you cannot explain it. Move on to another learning activity.  

The tasks and projects have been based on the National Curriculum expectations. It may be that your child finds the 

tasks too challenging for example if they have additional learning needs. If this is the case, then we advise that your 

child accesses work set for the year group below. It could also be that learning time is used to work on targets from 

your child’s IEP. Children will also be able to access on line interventions, for example IDL and TT rock stars. 

We will be providing on-line support through class Dojo all log in details have come home with your child today. If 

you have not received this please email bursar@charnockrichard.lancs.sch. 

Any messages sent to teachers through class Dojo will be responded to as soon as they can during school 

hours. 

Information will posted regularly on the website/twitter /dojo as and when needed. 

Thank you for your kindness and continued support at this time  

Mrs Brooks and the Christ Church Team   

Christ Church Charnock Richard Church of England Primary School 
  www.charnockrichard.lancs.sch.uk    

   head@charnockrichard.lancs.sch.uk 

Inspired to learn, grow and flourish within our Christian family  
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